
From: Jacqueline Heintz 

Sent: Monday, April 10, 2017 10:07 AM 
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council 

Cc: #CI-StPaul_Ward5 
Subject: Public hearing notice on lighting improvements on Como Avenue from Dale to NW RR Tracks 
  
Here we go again. You're trying to find money to replace all of the money you spent on 
settlements or increase your own salaries, so hey, let's focus now on replacing lights and fixtures 
in an area that the Mayor doesn't care about and that this area is slowly recovering from the 
recession! 
  
This public hearing is ridiculous as you're going to approve it anyway! 
  
$666.00 is a lot of money, but you don't care. 
  
I want a NO VOTE ON THIS!!   
  
Think about the seniors that live around here and want to stay in their homes.   
  
We're all tired of being taxed all the time!!  You can't hide behind the word assessment-Thank 
you Supreme Court, so you're trying to find money!   
  
Before you begin to make aesthetically improvements, FOCUS on helping us recover from the 
recession and build up this area first!  Then, fix the lights! 
  
This is not an assessment, this is a TAX!!!! 
  
Think about your constituents first instead of yourselves.  We can vote you out! 
  
Vote NO! 
 
Jacqueline Heintz 
7xx Como Avenue  
Saint Paul MN 55103 
651-600-0240 


